
 
 
 

      
 
8 July 2024 
 

Dear families, 

Art Exhibition @ Enterprise Fayre 
Thursday 11 July, 2-4pm 

 

We are holding a school art exhibition to showcase our pupils’ fantastic artwork. This will take place 

during our Enterprise Fayre on Thursday. We invite you to join us between 2 and 4pm - our pupils are 

extremely excited about showing off their achievements. Please do pop in and enjoy their achievements. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

H Stevens 

Mrs Stevens 

Art teacher 

 

             


